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‘Let knowledge be 

grounded in faith’ 

4th October 2019 

Fabulous Freckleton’s 

NEWS OF THE WEEK 
  @Freckleton_CE        freckletonceprimary    www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 7th October Autumn Parents’ Evening 3.30 to 6.30pm (5 minute appointments) 

Wednesday 9th October 6.30pm PTFA Annual General Meeting (AGM)in the school hall, all 

welcome 

Friday 11th October 2.45pm Celebration Assembly with Year 2 Performance Poetry, parents welcome  

Tuesday 15th October 9.30am Harvest Service at Holy Trinity Church, all welcome, for Years 1 to 6; Special 

Harvest Lunch  

Thursday 17th October Admissions for September 2020 Open Evening: 10.30-11.30am or 6-7pm, Come along 

and see us in action!  

2.30pm in the school hall, EYFS (Freckles & Reception Class) Harvest Assembly, parents welcome 

3.30-5.30pm PTFA Film Afternoon ‘Aladdin’ 

Friday 18th October SOCKTOBER – Silly Sock Day pay £1 and wear silly socks to support the homeless. 

2.45pm Celebration Assembly to include Gold Reading Awards & SCART Club Library Certificates 

presentation from Freckleton Library; 3.30pm School closes for the half-term holiday 

Monday 28th October INSET Day 2 - School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed  

Tuesday 29th October 8.55am (doors open at 8.45am) School opens for the second half of the Autumn 

Term; Please remember the school day for all primary aged classes is now 8.55am to 3.30pm Thank you. 

Wednesday 30th October to Friday 1st November Year 6 Robinwood Residential 

Week beginning Monday 4th November Parliament Week 

Friday 8th November 2.30pm Year 5 Class Assembly: Our trip to London and the Houses of Parliament 

Friday 6th December 3.30-5.30pm PTFA Christmas Fair  

Year 6 Robinwood Reminders 
The balance of payment for the 

residential trip was due today and all 
forms (including souvenir 

requests/payments) must be back in 
school by Monday(07.10.19). 

100 Club You need to be in it to win it! 

Please return your forms and subscriptions 

by  12.10.19 

Annual General Meeting 
Please come along to the AGM and find 

out more about what the PTFA does for school and your 

children.  You may be able to help do even more! 

Wednesday 9th October 2019 in the school hall 

Film Club Afternoon – Aladdin 
Don’t forget to pick up the a ticket for your child, a 

bargain at £2.50 which includes a hotdog, drink and a 

bag of haribo; Thursday 17th October 2019 
Thank you in advance for your support 

Lunchtime Stars 

Infants: Jack Campbell 

Juniors: Sylvie Wenman 

A message from Lancashire County Council: 
 

APPLYING FOR SCHOOL PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

For Lancashire resident families who will require a primary or secondary 

school place in September 2020 the means of application is via Lancashire’s online 

system at: www.lancashire.gov.uk then search school admissions. 

Secondary School 

Admissions 
 

Parents of Year 6 children 

should complete their 

‘Secondary Application Forms’ online. 

Please can I remind parents that the 

closing date for applications is 

Wednesday 31st October 2019;  

Thank you 

Primary School Admissions 

September 2020 
If your child has a 4th birthday between 1st 

September 2019 and 31st August 2020 they will 

be due to start school with us in September 

2020  and parents will need to apply for a place by completing 

their ‘Primary Application Forms’ online.  

Please make a note of our Open Evening: 
Thursday 17th October 10.30-11.30am or 6-7pm 

Come along and see us in action! 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/


Please support Freckleton Library for 
this special event

 

 

'Truly I tell you, 

whatever you did for 

one of the least of 

these brothers and 

sisters of mine, you 

did for me.' Matthew 

25:40 

School timings from after the October half-term holiday 

Please remember the school day for all primary aged 

classes will be 8.55am to 3.30pm Doors will open at 8.45am 

and close at 8.55am. Any child arriving after this will need 

to be signed in, by the adult dropping them off, as late at 

the main school office.   

Thank you in advance for your co-operation 
Sensory Bottle Competition 

Mrs Ainsworth & Miss McDonnell had the 

pleasure of judging the Freckles Preschool 

Sensory Bottle Competition this week. 

Well done to everyone who took part, they were amazing! 

1st Athena Ikuagwu  2nd Henry Dawson 

3rd Oliver Martin 

You came for coffee and raised 

£357.06 Thank you! 

Congratulations to our Year 6 children on their Roles & 

Responsibilities for the coming year: 
Responsibility Name 

Head Boy Declan Calderbank 

Head Girl Olivia Butterworth 

Deputy Head Boy Charlie Hartley 

Deputy Head Girl Maisy McNeill 

Chair of the Worship Group Gracie Palmer 

Chair of the School Council Billy Francis 

Chair of the Food Council Richard Fitzpatrick 

Balderstone House Captains Maddison Wood & Luca Pickup 

Hillock House Captains Jake Capstick & Edward Morris 

Marsh House Captains Isabella Smith & William Whittle 

Naze House Captains Bobby Tobin & Kade Holmes 

Infant Play Helpers 
Mornings Aliesha Rothwell & Ethan Sheard 

Afternoons Ellie Pearson-Rhymes & Macy Smallshaw 

Hall AV Monitor Skye Dawson 

Librarians 
Mornings Connor Ellingford & Leah Tindall 

Afternoons Charlie Lund & Ben Foxley 
 

House Point Totals for this week! 

 

Balderstone 

237 
 

Hillock 

224 
 

Marsh 

178 
 

Naze 

213 

 


